
 

Carefree Club invites its adult members and their guests to the 

Patrick Joseph Wagoner  

Memorial Concert 
Sponsored by Terri & Phil Wagoner to benefit the  

Mikel Fruits Reach Out for Help Foundation 

Featuring The 78s 
 

Friday, September 18, 2020 from 5—8 pm 

Outside of the Carefree Clubhouse—1202 Leisure Lane  

Johnson’s BBQ Shack and Scoops & Treasures Ice Cream  

will be available for purchase. 
 

The Mikel Fruits ROFH Foundation is staffed by volunteers who 

provide resources and assistance to those struggling with sub-

stance abuse, addiction, and other mental health issues.    

Donations are welcome and encouraged.  Please make checks out to the Mikel 

Fruits ROFH Foundation and send to 933 Ramblin Road.  Cash and checks will al-

so be collected during the event.  Feel free to contact Terri Wagoner at 

ptwag@yahoo.com with additional questions. 

 

 

 



 

 

Dear Friends,           
 
The Covid-19 Pandemic has been in the news and on our minds over the last several 
months. While this virus has had devastating effects and is of much concern to all of 
us, the disease of addiction is also a serious and challenging battle. The social 
distancing and isolation of the coronavirus pandemic may put those struggling with 
addiction at a higher risk of relapse, overdose, or suicide. Whether an individual is 
currently in treatment or not, anxiety and depression are other factors that may add 
to these risks. Now, more than ever, the importance of assisting those facing these 
issues is the top priority of the Mikel Fruits Reach Out For Help Foundation.  My son, 
Mikel Fruits, took his life on August 10, 2011 while under the influence of alcohol 
and prescription drugs that were not prescribed to him. The lack of finances for 
treatment and not knowing where to turn, further added to his feelings of 
hopelessness. He was 26 years old. 
 
While options for treatment are improving in our state and across the U.S., the need 
for financial assistance for many individuals seeking said treatment is vital. In 2019, 
the Mikel Fruits Reach Out for Help Foundation and our generous donors assisted 
15 individuals with $11,400.00 in funds to begin treatment.  
 
In 2020 we have provided an additional $7100.00 in funding to assist another 10 
individuals. We are immensely proud to be a part of the life changing direction they 
have chosen.  
 
If you would like more information about this Foundation, please visit our website 
at MikelFruitsROFHF.org. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Becky Stone, President 
Mikel Fruits Reach Out for Help Foundation 
MikelFruitsROFHF.org 
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